
  
 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO REPEAL AND REPLACE 

ANMORE PROCEDURE BYLAW 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Village of Anmore Council will be considering repealing and replacing 
Anmore Procedure Bylaw No. 541-2016, and any amendments thereto, at the Regular Council Meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday, January 21, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. in Council Chambers at the Anmore Community 
Hub, 2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC.  
 
The proposed changes, in general terms, include but are not limited to: 

• General housekeeping throughout; 
• Updating the Public Notice Posting Place;  
• Revising delegation and public participation criteria and rules;  
• Simplifying recording of minutes;  
• Allow for meetings to be held outside of the municipal boundary; 
• Simplify choosing a presiding member if mayor or acting mayor is not present;  
• Clarification on points of order; 
• Adding clause regarding Council Code of Conduct;  
• Revising requirements for reconsideration of motions and Notice of Motions;  
• Revising adjournment in the event of a loss of quorum;  
• Updating process for council members to attend meetings electronically;  
• Revising committee protocols, meetings, and reporting procedures.  

 
Anmore Procedure Bylaw No. 704-2024 is available for public viewing on the Village’s website and will 
be available for viewing at Village Hall during regular office hours until 4:00 p.m. Tuesday, January 21, 
2025. 
 
Members of the public may provide comments for Council’s consideration by submitting written 
comments in person at the Anmore Community Hub, 2697 Sunnyside Road, Anmore, BC; or, by email to 
village.hall@anmore.com. To afford Council time for consideration of submissions, please allow for 
delivery prior to 3 p.m. on January 21, 2025. Members of the public may also speak to the bylaw in person 
at the meeting during Public Input.  
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